
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter,FEBRUARY 2018 

The Club’s Web Page is:www.wrbsinc.com 

 

The Newsletter Editor email  

Wynnum Redlands Budgerigar Society Inc. would like to state, that its objective in reporting various articles & advice in our Newsletter & communication, 

both verbal and written, is merely to disseminate information, and not to make recommendations or directives. Wynnum Redlands Budgerigar Society Inc, 

would like to state, that the views expressed therein are not necessarily those of Wynnum Redlands Budgerigar Society Inc 

 

 

WYNNUM REDLANDS 

BUDGERIGAR SOCIETY INC. 

http://www.wrbsinc.com/


ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  TUESDAY 20 FEBRUARY 2018 at6.30 pm. 

Free sausage sizzle !!!!  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Monthly General Meeting.3rdTUESDAY of the month @ 7.30 pm @ Cleveland Hall 

Annual General Meeting20 February 2018 at an early start time of 6.30pm as Dr Ron 

Woodhead will be making a presentation at 7.00pm.  Please consider being nominated for a 

Committee position – new people new ideas!     

No formal table show this month but birds for display/discussion would be welcomed.  

11 March Sunshine Coast Nestfeather, Young and Old Bird show @ Nambour     

March  Wynnum Redlands Murphy Challenge lawnshow 

21 April Wynnum Redlands Auction 

8 July  Wynnum Redlands Young Bird/Nest Feather show 

7 September Wynnum Redlands Strawberry Festival show/display 

28 October Wynnum Redlands Annual Show 

At our AGM meeting at 6.30 pm, our General Meeting will feature renowned avian vet Dr Ron 

Woodhead. He will be happy to advise on any management or health issues that might arise in 

your aviary. 

On the 10th March members of our club are invited to join the fellow enthusiasts of the Sunshine 

Coast Budgerigar Association for dinner in Nambour. The next day is their annual show. Please 

enter birds in this show as the Sunshine Coast is a small club that struggles to attract enough 

entries to justify a show. Even if you cannot attend in person, arrangements can be made to 

transport your entries on your behalf. 

Thank you for our outgoing 2017 WRBS Committee 

 

President                 Trevor Broadbent         Ph. 0407 323 622 

 

Vice President/Social Director          Kerri Potts                      Mob 0407906157 

 
Secretary/Treasurer/Ring Steward  Bill Sedgwick               Ph. 07 3396 8732 
 
Show Secretary        Pat Sedgwick               Ph. 07 3396 8732 
 
Committee MemberDavid PendergastPh. 07 55403111 
 
Editor/TableshowsCedric D’Costa Mob 0423986475 
  Email  cedricdcosta@bigpond.com 
 
Committee Member   Ray Saunders  Mob 0407020440 
 
Web Editor               Mark Jones            Ph. 07 32000232 
 

mailto:cedricdcosta@bigpond.com


Congratulations to all our members who supported and whose birds were successful at the Pine Rivers 
Annual Show on 4 February. 

 
Table Show Results for January 

 
Normal Green (Light, Dark and Olive) 

Young Birds 1st – 3rd Cedric D‘Costa 
 

Normal Blue (Skyblue, Cobolt and Mauve) 
Young Birds  1st – 3rd  Cedric D‘Costa 

Table Show Progressive Points 
24   Cedric D’Costa 
 
Varieties at April Meeting 
Normal Violet 
Normal Goldenfaced Blue 
Normal Spangle 
Saddleback 
AOSV 
 
May 
Normal Greygreen 
Normal Yellowfaced Blue 
Black Eyed Self 
Dark Eyed Clear 
AOSV 
 
July 
Lutino 
Albino 
Cinnamonwing 
Dilute (Suffused yellow/White, Grey Yellow/White) 
AOSV 
 
August 
Clearwing 
Greywing 
Dominant Pied 
Crested 
AOSV 
 
October 
Double Factor Spangle 
Opaline 
Opaline AOSV 
Fallow 
AOSV 
 
November 
Normal Grey 
Clearbody 
Lacewing 
Spangle AOSV 
AOSV 



 
 

 

 

 

 

  



 


